
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2021 10:32 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: 29th & R St Project 

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Jay Burton [mailto:j.russo.burton@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 11:03 PM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: Matt Jarreau <mattjarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com> 

Subject: 29th & R St Project 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you 

recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

Hello Mr. Saunders, 

 

Hope this E-mail finds you well. Just wanted to express our support for the proposed project for 29th 

and R street. As new residents to the Richmond area we are all for projects that will bring revenue to the 

city that fund projects and common services. We love Richmond and strongly believe Matt and his team 

are are focusing on enhancing the community and making Richmond home for those who already love 

the city and those who are looking to let it into their heart. We hope that you see the value in Matt and 

his teams proposal and the positive revenue implications it could bring to this area. 

 

Regards, 

 

Julie Burton & John Russo 

1311 N 26th St 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


